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FS2 News Letter – Autumn Term 2018.

First of all, we would like to welcome everyone back into school after the holidays! The children have settled in really well into their new class and are eager to learn and work hard.

Morning Routines.

When the children come in in the morning, please remind them to move their photograph on to the self-registration board. The children’s morning task will be displayed on the whiteboards.

Rewards and consequences.

We have now introduced the silver ticket reward scheme. Children will be awarded a ticket to put into our silver box when they do something positive. At the end of the week we will draw a ticket out of the box and the winner will receive a prize from our prize box. 
P.E.

P.E. will take place on Thursday. We ask that the children keep their PE kit in school all week just in case their PE slot is changed.
Reading

The children will be bringing a new reading book home. We will ensure that the children change their reading books every week. We cannot stress how important it is for the children to read regularly at home to ensure that the children make good progress. Children can change their library book at any time.
The children have been given a home school reading record. Please record each time you share a book together. This can be any type of book. 
When the children have read or shared a book with you on 15 separate occasions, they will receive a reading prize as recognition for all their hard work. If you need any help or handy tips with reading with your child, please do not hesitate to see any of the Foundation staff. We are always happy to help.
A guide to reading at home will be coming home soon!
Word of the day

The children will be learning a new tricky word on most days. A tricky word is one that cannot be decoded and the children have to learn it by a ‘look and say’ approach. If you would like to take our word of the day home, you will find them in a basket in the reception area.

Handwriting practice.

The children have already started to practise forming letters. If you would like to practice at home, you are welcome to take a handwriting sheet from the baskets in the reception area.

Baking

Contributions towards baking can be given to any member of the Foundation team. Thank you to all those who have already contributed. The children have already made bear paw cookies and they were absolutely delicious! This week the children tried porridge. 
Topics

Our topics for this half term are All About Me and Teddy bears,
Here’s looking forward to a happy and productive year! If you have any further queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Foundation staff.
Warm regards,

The Foundation Team.










